
NOTICE TO LANDOWNERS LEWISTON ORCHARDS IRRIGATION 

DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to all owners and claimants of land in the Lewiston 

Orchards Irrigation District, that the Board of Directors of said District will meet at the 

hour of 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, on Wednesday, 

October 16, 2019, at the office of the Central Orchards Sewer District at 1522 Powers 

Avenue, Lewiston, Idaho, to correct assessments made for the year 2019, for the purpose 

of defraying the expenses of the operation, maintenance and improvement of the property 

and works of the District and for all other lawful purposes, when and where any such 

owner and claimant may apply to the Board for a review of such assessments.   

Dated this 11th day of September 2019. 

 

  LEWISTON ORCHARDS IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

  By:  /s/ Devin Hill 

   Board Secretary 

 

 


